
 
 

GIBRALTAR DEVELOPMENT CORPORATION 
 

VACANCY FOR TRAFFIC WARDEN – TRAFFIC MANAGEMENT DIVISION 
 
 
Applications are invited for the post of Traffic Warden at the Traffic Management 
Division of the Department of Transport, from persons who by virtue of their 
citizenship are entitled to take up employment. 
 
Applicants should be bi-lingual in English and Spanish and in possession of a full car 
and motorcycle licence.  The possession of a C Class licence would be an advantage.
 
Salary will be on the GDC Traffic Warden Scale:  £13,155 - £20,935 plus an 
unconsolidated bonus addition to pay. 
 
Job descriptions and application forms, obtainable from the Human Resources 
Division, should be returned to the Human Resources Manager, Human Resources 
Division, Duke of Kent House, Cathedral Square, Gibraltar, to reach her no later than 
Friday 14 March 2008. 
 

 


